
 

          

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, December 1 

 

Attention All Boys X-Country:  Please return your uniform to the box in the main office in a bag with your 
name on it.   

 

Attention field hockey players - there will be a box for uniform return at the field hockey closet in the girls' 
locker room.  Please return your uniform with your name attached to it in a plastic bag.  Thank you. 
 

Applications for MATES and PAA are due to your guidance counselor TODAY.   
 

Attention National Junior Honor Society members, your wreath orders are due  
TODAY.  Please hand your paper work and payments to the main office. 

 
 

Intramurals will be held on Monday & Thursday this week.  If you are interested in participating, please 

sign up outside C-12 each day.  
 

Attention 7th Graders:  The 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner 

Cruise around Manhattan is on June 3, 2016.  Cost is $106 and must be paid in 

full by December 15.  

 
The SHOP Club is hosting a “cards for kids” event on Monday, December 7, in Room N-2.  All are invited and welcome 
to come out create holiday cards as well as greeting cards that will be sent to hospitalized kids throughout the state 
and country.  Please come be a part of a good cause and help spread the holiday cheer to children in need. 

 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


